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Engineering Work:

The following work items are ongoing:

1. Risk and Resilience Assessment and Emergency Response Plan — The Board approved
Speaks to perform this work some time ago. The first part of the plan, The Risk and
Resilience Assessment must be completed in about 2 months. A draft of the Assessment
is provided to the Superintendent and the Water Board today for review and comment. We
would like to complete the report and certification over the next 30 days or so.

2. System Construction Specifications: A copy of the system specifications is provided for
the Superintendents comments.

3. Road Paving Projects:

e Fort Kali Oka — Construction on the road is complete. We are awaiting as-built
drawing information on the waterline work from the Contractor and a final walk-
thru with the Water Superintendent.

5. Investigating System Water Supply Needs for Planning Purposes — This work is
underway. Working with the Superintendent we will look at the need for modifying the
wells and pump stations to better serve system needs and analyze whether or not another
water supply well should be considered as part of a long range plan.



